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La Casa community build draws dozens of volunteers

WAUKESHA — No longer will La Casa de Esperanza students have to use a public park during their recess time.
Thanks to a $15,000 grant from Dr Pepper Snapple Group, Inc. and some dedicated parents and community members,
a new playground has been constructed. With a day of hard work, the entire playset was completed.
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In total, over 70 people showe

Submitted photos

d up at La Casa de Esperanza  On Saturday, volunteers helped assemble a new playground
Saturday morning for the community build event. for La Casa de Esperanza students.
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